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Origo hf. - Notification regarding market making 
agreement
According to advertisement from AU 22 ehf. on an optional offer to the shareholders of Origo 
hf. which was published on 14.1.2023, stating that their offer does not cover Origo 
shareholders registered in the share register after the end of the trading day on 18.1.2023. 
Furthermore AU 22's stated their desire to delist Origo's shares from the stock exchange, 
thus Landsbankinn will not carry out trading with shares Origio from 17.1.2023 and during the 
offer period.

The company's market making agreement will be revised when the results of the optional 
offer are known, or when Origo's shares have been removed from Nasdaq Iceland's 
observation list.
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